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Vegetation Management Near Completion
A milestone will soon be complete for the Mark Twain Transmission Project. Vegetation crews will wrap up tree clearing at the 
end of March along approximately 96 miles of the right of way in Schuyler, Adair, Lewis, Knox and Marion counties. Over the last 
five months, our designated contract partner, Asplundh Brush Control (ABC), has been mobilizing and clearing the transmission 
easement and access corridors. Mowing and removal of vegetation along the route is necessary to comply with national and 
state energy reliability standards. 
While we finish the vegetation clearing portion, L. Keeley Construction crews continue to install concrete foundations and JF 
Electric has now begun to set steel monopole structures from the Iowa border to Kirksville. Construction line work will occur 
throughout all five counties in the project area during 2019. Our team appreciates the community feedback and patience while 
finishing this important phase of the project. Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.
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Tell Us What You Think
Your feedback is important — if you have any questions or comments about the Mark Twain Transmission Project, 
please complete the contact form below.

Name: 	 	 Organization, if any: 						    

Address: 	 	 City: 	 	 State: 	 	 Zip: 		

Phone Number: 	 	 Email: 						    
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Mark Twain Transmission Project
c/o Contract Land Staff
2004 B North Baltimore
Kirksville, MO 63501
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